
 

                         

 

 
27th February 2025 
 
Communique 4 
 
Reminder to Athletes & Team Managers:  

Excessive exposure of skin in the infield is inappropriate. 
 
The sessions are being live streamed, and it is disrespectful to the viewing public to have 
excessive exposure of the body. 

A level of modesty is required. 

Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mike Sim 

President of Commissaires Panel 

 
 


